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GOLDEN BULL EXPRESS 2020

"TAKING CARE OF BUS NESS DAYS"

WHAT IS GOLDEN BULL EXPRESS?

Golden Bull Express (GBE) is a free, one day early advising and registration opportunity for entering JCSU
students.

Why Attend? Future Smithites and their parents/guardians will have the opportunity to receive assistance with
registration, complete the financial aid process, taking the placement test, submitting required medical forms,
meet with orientation leaders and tour the residence life Communities.

If you plan to enroll with Johnson C. Smith University in the fall, you should attend one of these sessions below:

DATE AND TIMES

Friday, June 19 - 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Friday, June 26 - 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Friday, July 10 - 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Saturday, July 11 -9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
“Check-in begins at 8:00 a.m. in Biddle Hall Lobby

REGISTRATION LINK

https://jcsugoldenbullexpress.eventbrite.com

For additional information, please contact the
First-Year Experience Coordinator, Carol S. Bailey
at cspayne@jcsu.edu or 704-378-3559




